
From: John Broomall
To: AudioFilings; romerora661@yahoo.com; James Bradshaw
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Silent STA Extension for KBFE-LP, FID 192328
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:33:09 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Silent STA 20210609AA
Still seeking new tower site.
Request extension to May 10, 2022.
Station certifies compliance with Anti-Drug Act.

Thank You,
Rudy Romero, Board Member
Palabra de Fe, dba KBFE-LP
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